
City of Palo           City of Palo Ordinance Workshop                                                                                          January 18,2023 
 

 
An Ordinance workshop meeting of the Palo City Council was held on Wednesday, January 18,2023 at the Palo Community Center in 
the Council Chambers. Mayor Van Kerckhove called the meeting to order at 5:30 pm.  Council members present:  Angie Brekke, 
Andrea Rahe, Pete Hagstrom, Kendra Klooster, and Jen Welton.  Other city staff present was Lenna Goodale, City Clerk, Clark 
Robertson, Public Works, and Rick Robertson, Public Works. Rahe motion to approve the agenda. Welton second. 5 Yeas, 0 Nay. 
Motion carried (5-0).   
 
Had discussion on water treatment at the treatment plant. C. Robertson and R. Robertson went over the testing of water.  All testing 
is sent to the DNR each week.  Discussion had on the resin in residents’ tanks, and in filters.  The resin is coming from the water 
softener not the treated water. 
 
Discussion had on Iowa Codification questions and proofing the changes of the City of Palo Ordinances.  Brekke motioned to approve 
the changes in the  
City of Palo Ordinances. Hagstrom second. 5 Yeas, 0 Nay. Motion carried (5-0).  
 
Motion by Rahe to adjourn the meeting at 7:04 pm. Second by Welton. Roll call. Motion carried (5-0).  Respectfully submitted by 
Lenna Goodale 
 


